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  2nd December 2019 

Dear Parents  

This year, Year 1 & 2 will be presenting ‘Lights, Camel, Action!’ on ​Tuesday 10​th December at 2pm and                   
Wednesday 11​th​ December​ at 6pm. 
  
Initially 2 tickets will be allocated per family; this means either 1 ticket for each performance, or 2 tickets                   
for the same performance. 
  
Please complete the slip below and return it to school by ​Friday 6​th​ December. 
  
If there are any spare tickets, they will be issued to those who request them, after everyone has had the                    
opportunity to select their first 2 tickets. Please note the rest of the children in the school will see the                    
production before the public showings. 
  
W​e would also ask where possible that babies and pre-school children are brought to the dress                
rehearsal on Monday 9​th​ December at 10am and not to the other performances. Thank you.  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Jade Wheeler & Charlotte Evans 
Class Teachers 
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

  
‘Lights, Camel, Action!’ 

  
  

I would like ………..… tickets for the Year 1 and 2 Nativity on ​Tuesday 10​th​ ​December at 2pm 
  
I would like ……….…. tickets for the Year 1 and 2 Nativity on ​Wednesday 11​th​ December​ ​at 6pm 
  
  
If there are any spare tickets, I would like ………..…..… more tickets for ​……………..…………​(day) 
  
  
CHILD’S NAME  …………………………………………………………   CLASS​​​​……………… 

 
 
 
 

 
 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 
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